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TUXEDO PARK POLICE DEPARTMENT

1 Tuxedo Road, Tuxedo Park, N.Y. 10987

Main: 845-351-4741                               Fax: 845-351-4009

E-mail: police@tuxedopark-ny.gov
David Conklin
Chief of Police


Date:               January 12, 2022
To:                  Mayor McFadden and Village Board of Trustees


From:             Chief David Conklin
Subject:          Resignation of part-time Police Officer Thomas Bonkowski
Thomas Bonkowski has submitted a letter of resignation to be effective February 1, 2022.  

He has accepted a full-time position with the Town of Ramapo Police Department.

Officer Bonkowski was an exceptional officer with this department, always going above 

and beyond to assist where needed.  He was hired by this department in July 2019 and 

has worked mostly the midnight shifts on the weekends.

I wish him all the best in his future endeavors.
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               Sincerely,
               David Conklin

               Chief of Police

